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14th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 

SPORTS WEEK – w/c 17th June 2024 – CAN YOU HELP WITH SPONSORSHIP? 
 
For the sixteenth year running, we plan to offer the children as many exciting and new opportunities 
in sport and related activities during the above week, both on and off the school site. 
 
Mrs Lewis has planned a wide and varied timetable including… 

 BMX riding at the Manchester Velodrome 

 Dance 

 Golf  

 Lacrosse 

 Handball 

 Music and Movement 

 Winter sports at the Chill Factore 

 Visits to tennis clubs 

 Cricket club visits 

 Bubble Football 

 as well athletics, team building and so much more 

 
Over their 7 years in our primary school, AECPS children will be able to experience an extensive range 
of different sports and sporting activities to inspire them all to engage with physical activity to 
promote physical fitness and mental health and well-being. 
 
Unfortunately, activities like these (plus transport costs), do come at a price and the purpose of this 
letter to parents is to enquire as to whether anyone is able to sponsor this week in any way either 
personally or through their place of work.  Any financial sponsorship would be really helpful to 
reduce the contribution from school and the parent body.  
 
In previous years, we have been fortunate to have visits to school from professional athletes and 
sports personalities such as Kadena Cox (Para-Olympian) and Craig Heap (Commonwealth Gymnast)  
to inspire our children. We have also had talks from parents who work in the world of sport to share 
possible careers to consider. Do you know any anyone who would be willing/able to do a similar 
thing for a minimal or no charge? 
 
If you would like to discuss this further do please drop me an email or make an appointment to meet 
with me. 
 
Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated. 
 
Kindest regards 
 

 
 
Lindsey Walsh 
Headteacher 


